
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: September 15, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer    

Subject: Presentation of M-STEP Results 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the 
September 15, 2022, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting to present 
our District M-STEP, MI-Access and MME results.  
 
Last spring, students throughout the state of Michigan in grades 3-8 and 11 took the 
state’s required assessments M-STEP, MI-Access and MME (includes PSAT and 
SAT). This is the first time since 2019 that we have had strong participation in state 
testing, as the requirement for participation was put back into place by the MDE.  I look 
forward to sharing our students’ results. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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